(& CATALER

Press Release
November 6, 2019
Cataler Corporation

Cataler Ends Sales of Activated Carbon Products

Cataler Corporation has decided to end the sale of activated carbon products. These
products have been sold through the company’s activated carbon business. Alongside the
development and commercialization of catalysts for purifying vehicle emissions and
catalysts for use in electrodes, the activated carbon business has been a core business of the
company since its foundation. Cataler aims to develop new products by applying the core
technology of the activated carbon business to other fields.

Discontinued products

Active carbon for processing industrial gas emissions, active carbon for deodorizing gases,

active carbon for cleaning water and processing wastewater

While expanding its existing businesses, Cataler is also committed to protecting the global
environment through active participation in new growth fields and the provision of new
products.

Cataler would like to thank everyone who has supported the activated carbon business over
the years, particularly our suppliers, customers, and business partners. We are very grateful
to you all and thank you for your understanding of this decision.
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